
​ ​
Wesclin Community Unit School District #3​
699 Wesclin Road​
Trenton, IL 62293-2624​
(618) 224-7583​
FAX (618) 588-9106 

 
​ ​ ​ Jennifer C. Filyaw, Superintendent 

 
 
  

​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
2nd grade Dental Exam 
Due by May 15th, 2026 

USE ATTACHED FORM ONLY 
​ ​ ​  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Your child is entering 2nd grade in August 2025. The State of Illinois requires all incoming 2nd grade 
students to have a dental examination (form attached) completed.  This dental exam can be done any 
time after December 15, 2024.  
 
This completed form must be turned into your child’s office no later than May 15th, 2026.  
 
Wesclin District plans to offer an in-school dental clinic during the 2025-26 school year.  This dental 
clinic is free of charge to all parents, will satisfy the dental exam requirement, and is open to all 
students in the Wesclin District.  Permission forms will be available in the office and sent home once 
the clinic is scheduled for the 2025-26 school year. Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jessica Lamm, RN                                                                 
Trenton Elementary school nurse                                           
lammj@wesclin.org                                                               
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WESCLIN SPELLS SUCCESS 


